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[Transcript begins]
Narrator: The Murray–Darling Basin Plan is returning Australia’s largest water resource to health. As part of the plan, we are helping the Basin’s rivers and wetlands in a number of ways.
One way is through the Murray–Darling Healthy Rivers Program. The Healthy Rivers Program is providing $20 million in grants to Basin communities to get out on the ground and improve the health of their local rivers and wetlands.
Your community could receive funding for a range of projects, from putting up fences to keep cattle out of rivers, planting native seedlings in wetlands to provide new homes for threatened species, like the Southern Bell Frog, to re-snagging rivers to create shelter for Murray Cod and other native fish.
These grants will not only be great for the environment but will also support local businesses and create real jobs from Goondiwindi to Meningie.
Keep an eye on our website for updates. 
[End of transcript]
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